
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                17ú Aibreán, 2020 

A Chara, 

The GAA, supported by the Cumann na mBunscol and the GPA, are delighted to announce the publication 

of the first of its weekly #GAAPrimary Challenges this weekend on learning.gaa.ie/primary-school - a 

series of learning & physical activities for children in Primary School, as they return from the Easter break. 

During these particularly challenging times for families, the #GAAPrimary Challenges are designed to help 

Teachers and parents to work on the cross-curricular lesson plans with children to meet their learning 

needs. Gaelic games-themed lessons are across all curriculum subjects and are for children at every class 

level, based on the GAA Céim ar Aghaidh/Step Ahead resource.  

For some fresh air and physical exercise, inter-county stars set Skill Challenges that can be done at on 

nearby your home. Also, there are fun competitions and prizes.  

Click on this video for a brief overview: 

 

 

 

Primary Teachers are encouraged to share lesson plans, learning material and ideas by email to 

gamesdevelopment@gaa.ie or to social media using #GAAPrimary. Stay well and stay safe! 

Buíochas, 

Pat Culhane – GAA National Games Development Officer 

#GAA Primary Challenges 
Supported by    
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